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INFORMATION  
 
Amendment to the REMCo Retail Market Rules   
 
DECISION  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved an amendment to the Retail Energy Market 
Company’s (REMCo) Retail Market Rules, which are part of the Retail Market Scheme (Scheme), 
providing for the operation of the Western Australian Gas Retail Market. 

Currently, the Retail Market Rules require that Shippers and Swing Service Providers secure pipeline 
capacity from Pipeline Operators in order to be listed on the REMCo Shipper Register. 

REMCo submitted a Rule Change proposal (C01/14R) to the ERA for approval, which would allow 
Shippers and Swing Service Providers to be listed on the REMCo Shipper Register if they have 
purchased pipeline capacity from the secondary capacity market.  

The ERA has approved the amendment to the Retail Market Rules, which will take effect on 
28 November 2014. 

The ERA’s Decision Paper explaining the reasons for the approval is available on the ERA’s website.  
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